
ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 19th August 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

                                              Welcome to the first newsletter of the new school term.  

This week we have been congratulating our senior pupils on the exam results which they 
received last week. Pandemic restrictions remained in place for much of the 2021-2022 
session so it is a testament to the resilience of our pupils that they continued to work 
hard and went on to achieve success in their courses. We also welcome our new S1 pupils 
and the new pupils who have joined us in other year groups as the term starts. They have 
already impressed us with their enthusiasm for learning and their respectful behaviour 
around the school. We hope they have all enjoyed their first week. 

          In anticipation of the return to more frequent events and activities this session, we 
are currently finalising the school calendar and this will be sent out to you shortly. One 
date to put in your diaries now is our annual fundraising Christmas Fayre which will take 
place on Saturday the 3rd of December. 

As the new Rector of the school, I am very pleased to be joining the team in Plockton and 
I hope to meet you at parents’ evenings and other events throughout the coming year.  

 

Le dùrachdan 

Jo Scott-Moncrieff 

 

Artwork by Isabella Dobson, S5 

Uniform 

I was pleased to see pupils return-
ing to school in school uniform  

following the summer break and 
the opportunity to replace items 
which had been outgrown over the 
course of last year. Many thanks for 
your continuing support in ensuring 
that pupils wear uniform.  

Uniform: black trousers/skirt, white 
shirt and school tie and black  

jumper/school hoodie. Ties and 
school hoodies are available for 
purchase from the reception at the 
school.  



Data Check Forms 

These will be issued to pupils next week for the annual check of contact de-
tails and information. It is very important that we hold accurate records for all 
pupils so please take a few moments to check the information we hold and 
make any necessary changes so that we can keep our records up-to-date.  

 

Photographs 

The School Photographer 
is here on Thursday the 
15th of September. Further 
information and order 
forms will be coming out 
to you next week. Infor-
mation about the school’s 
100 club, Adverse Weath-
er, and the Christmas 
Fayre will also be shared. 

Artwork by Shannon Anderson 

 

Launching soon… 

The new boat from the Am Bàta Traditional Boatbuilding project 
will be officially launched within the next few weeks. A short film 
about the project was made in July and you can follow a link to 
this on our facebook page:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2-Ch7rlwB9Q 

Next newsletter: Friday 
2nd September 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D2-Ch7rlwB9Q&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Drummond%40highland.gov.uk%7Cc92e31c547dd4400784208da81cf941f%7C89f0b56e6d164fe89dba176fa940f7c9%7C0%7C0%7C637965025777419474%7CUnkn

